Newmont.

August 24, 2020

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Mr. Patrick Lennberg

Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Office of Mined Land Reclamation

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Permit No. M-1980-244; Division Adequacy Review; Second Quarter 2020
Groundwater and Surface Water Report; Extension Request

Dear Mr. Lennberg,

As discussed on August 13, 2020 the Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company (CC&V)
would like to request an extension to the due date for the Second Quarter Adequacy Review
the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (the Division) sent to CC&V on August 5,
2020. The current due date for this response is September 4, 2020. CC&V would like to request
an extension for reponse through October 6, 2020.

Should you require further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact Ronald Parratt at 719.689.4019 or ronald.parratt@newmont.com or myself at
719.689.4042 or justin.raglin@newmont.com.

Sincerely,

Justin Raglin
S&ER Manager
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mine

JR/1p




